
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS  

3.7 PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING – Application – 3080 Bostwick Road (O-9025) 

 

• Scott Allen, MHBC, on behalf of the applicant – indicating that Mr. A. Soufan 

representing York Developments is in attendance with him; expressing support for the 

findings and recommendations of the planning report presented by Ms. Wise, Senior 

Planner; thanking Ms. S. Wise, Senior Planner and Mr. J. Smolarek, Urban Designer, 

for their attention to this application and for their assistance and directing them 

through the design guidelines process. 

• Amanda Topping, 3095 Bostwick Road – speaking on behalf of her grandfather 

Glenn Topping; indicating that on page 498 of the Planning and Environment 

Committee Agenda, you can see their little house there; stating that they are located 

on two hundred acres on the other side of this development; indicating that on that 

development there is actually cows and horses and what is not really demonstrated 

through this application; advising that they have just found out about this process 

because her grandfather and his brother have been receiving the invites to come to 

these meetings; indicating that this is the first time that anyone in their family has 

attended; pointing out that she is actually sixteen generation farmer person in London 

and her grandfather is thirteenth generation; noting that he is ninety-one; stating that 

the farm is still there, there are still horses on it and that that picture of the high rises 

would be actually directly across from the field that they stay in and so we are here to 

basically ask if there is some more time that they can have to review this information 

because it is over seventy-five pages that they have just been able to read; expressing 

surprise by the things that have been accepted for developments without the 

sustainability of farming and agriculture in mind and then also the impact of the 

environment that could be taken in place.  

 

 

 

  


